
As a long-time resident of Newmarket, I wish to put in my vote that Newmarket's section 

of the Oak Ridges Moraine remain under environmental protection.  I am very 

disappointed that our municipal government is even considering opening up even a 

section of it for development as it has been protected for a long time. 

 

If Newmarket needs to find further areas for development to meet Ontario government 

quotas, then I would recommend that the Mulock Estate be sold to developers.  This 

area is closer to transit and shopping for any residents living in that area. 

 

Donna Evans 


